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Approximately 300 
individuals joined the 
members of BSUAOP to 
celebrate at the annual 
Bosses’ Breakfast, May 8.  
Linda Hamson and Guen 
Johnson, co-chairs of the 
committee developed a 

wonderful, funny and 
informative group of 
questions for the panel 
members.  Dr. Richard 
Klautsch served as master 
of ceremonies and host 
“Alex Trebec” making 
sure that all answers were 

in delivered in the form of 
a question! 

The audience and 
participants learned of the 
ghost which haunts the 
former student union 
building and the name of                     
continued on page 3     
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Well, another year has passed and this will be my last article 
for the Keynoter as President of BSUAOP.  I would first like 
to thank the members of the executive board, all of the    
committee chairs and everyone who has served on a 
committee and all of the members of BSUAOP.  Our 
success throughout each year is dependent upon all of 
you and your involvement.  The more people who become involved in our          
organization, the greater our success.   
 
I know our incoming President, Linda Hamson, and her executive board will lead 
us into another great year and I’m looking forward to serving as Past President of 
BSUAOP. I encourage each of you to look for ways in which you may become   
involved in BSUAOP. 
 
Lastly, I hope everyone has a relaxing, fun and safe summer.  As for myself, I will 
be leaving soon for Montana to spend six weeks with my family and its my       
favorite part of the year!  
 
I look forward to seeing everyone again in the fall at our Professional Develop-
ment Day.  Take care and again, thank you for your support.                                                  

 
 Sue Antonich, President 

We become what we envision 
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Please join us for the installation of the BSUAOP offices 
for the next year (2009—2010).  It will be held June 9 from 
11:45—1:00 in the Barnwell Room of the Student Union 
Building.   

The meal selection is a butte: Idaho Spud Bar with green 
salad and a selections of cookies. Lemonade and  water 
will be served.  The price is $8.90.  Please RSVP to Linda 
Hamson (426-5800) or email lhamson@boisestate.edu by 
June 1.  

We will be thanking the officers that have served us so diligently and welcome those 
that will be walking in those shoes this next year.   

Linda Hamson will be installed as the new BSUAOP President.  Her theme for the 
year is: 

“Work like you don’t need the money,                                                        
Love like you’ve never been hurt,                                                           

Dance like no one is looking!” 

                                                                                                                                      
We hope to see you there!                                                                                           

 Sue Antonich, BSUAOP President 

I N S T A L L A T I O N  O F  N E W  O F F I C E R S  

Please join me in congratulating the 
following new officers for the 2009-2010 
BSUAOP Board of Directors.  

The newly elected officers are as 
follows: 

President—Linda Hamson          
President-Elect—Kelley Davis                  
Past President-Sue Antonich                     
Vice President—Guen Johnson                 
Secretary—Andrea Witters                          
Treasurer—Debbie Porter                           

Member Representatives:                          
1 year — Rita Fleck                                                  
    Anita Castello                                
    Pam Johnson                                                      
    Beverly Moss 

2 year— Rene Delaney                                  
   Coleen Dudley                                           
   Suzan Raney                                               
   Leslie Black   

Please note that the installation of new 
officers is on June 9 from 11:45—1:00 at the 
Barnwell Room in the SUB.  Both outgoing 
and incoming officers should attend with 
outgoing officers prepared to share advice for 
the incoming officers.  All officers should 
bring the position handbooks to the meeting 
so that they may be transferred to the newly 
elected officers.   

Thank you to the new board members for 
your support of BSUAOP and your 
willingness to serve your fellow BSU Office 
Professionals.  This will be a GREAT board 
so I’m sure you won’t want to miss even one 
meeting! 

Congratulations!  This will be the best year 
yet!!! 

 

 Leslie Black,               
Nominations Chair 

E l e c t i o n s  R e s u l t s !  

BSUAOP Board of 
officers 2008—

2009 

 

President:                 
Sue Antonich, 
Radiologic Sciences, 
College of Health 
Sciences  -   426-1996          
sueantonich@boisestate.edu 

Vice-President       
Terri Shafer, Military 
Science,  -   426-3500 
tshafer@boisestate.edu 

President-Elect:        
Linda Hamson, Student 
Union        -   426-1551  
lhamson@boisestate.edu 

Secretary:                      
Kelley Davis, Nursing, 
College of Health 
Sciences    -  426-5313                    
kelleydavis@boisestate.edu 

Treasurer:                
Debbie Porter,         
OIT Business Services, 
426-3096 
debbieporter@boisestate.edu 

 

Advisor:                         
Darlene Travis, 
Radiologic Sciences,                    
426-3290                       
dtravis@boisestate.edu 

 

PALS President:           
Leslie Black, 
Community & 
Environmental Health, 
426-5776,                        
lblack@boisestate.edu 
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I started work at Boise State on Nov. 1, 1990. I was hired as the 
secretary for the Associate Chair of the Teacher Education 
Department in the College of Education and am still working in the 
College of Education as the Administrative Assistant in the 
Curriculum, Instruction and Foundational Studies Department.  
 
As far as my history goes with the BSUAOP, I was not active for the first 15 years I 
worked at BSU, I would occasionally go to an event with Suzan Raney or Leslie 
Black as we worked together many years in the COE. In 2005 we had series of 
challenges both in the department and in the College and I was feeling very 
overwhelmed and unenthused. Leslie invited me to attend the Professional 
Development Day that year and I found it to be very uplifting and therapeutic for my 
current situation and I decided that I needed to take a second look at the organization. 
Since that time I have become increasingly involved with BSUAOP serving these last 
two years as a member representative. I have enjoyed it a lot and have gotten to know 
more about the organization and met lots of wonderful people. I have grown to 
appreciate the supportive and mentoring aspects of BSUAOP as well as all the growth 
opportunities and fun activities. I am planning on being supportive the their endeavors 
in any way I can over the next few years as I look forward to retirement.  

Andrea Witters, Member Representative 

(Editor’s Note:  Andrea has served as member representative for two Areas this year.  
She volunteered to cover both Areas when the second position became vacant.)  

M e m b e r  R e p r e s e n t a t i v e s  

continued from page 1     

 the early BSU mascot.           
The Bosses’ Breakfast is 
also a time to note the 
accomplishments of 
members and to recognize 
individuals for their 
service to our 

organization, our 
University and the 
community.   

Darlene Travis, Chair of 
Radiologic Sciences, was 
named as the 
Administrator of the Year 
for BSUAOP.  Travis has 
served as faculty advisor 
for our organization for 
the last two years.     

Carol Carroll, 
Management Assistant of 
the Dean’s office, College 
of Health Sciences was 
named as BSUAOP Office 
Professional of the year.  
Carol has held several 

positions on the Executive 
Board of BSUAOP, 
served on numerous 
committees and has earned 
her PSP certificate.    

Our congratulations to 
Carol and Darlene! 

B o s s e s ’  b r e a k f a s t   

 

 

Member                
Representatives 

The Area Reps are as 
follows: 

Area I: A, B, C & the 
members emeriti    
Andrea Witters,      
College of Education,        
426-1672               
awitters@boisestate.edu 

Area II  D, E, F  Anita 
Castello, CEOE      
College of Health   
Sciences,    426-1678                
acastel@boisestate.edu 

Area III: G, H, I,  An-
drea Witters. Please 
see above. 

Area IV: J, K, L          
Rita Fleck,            
Community &         
Environmental Health   
426-2217  
ritleck@boisestate.edu 

Area V:  M. N, O            
Shelly Doty, Library  
426-3559,   
sdoty@boisestate.edu 

Area VI: P, Q, R        
Guen Johnson,        
426-1350,             
gjohnson@boisestate.edu 

Area VII:  S, T, U       
Suzan Raney, CEOE   
Criminal Justice,    
426-4114                
sraney@boisestate.edu 

Area VIII: V, W, X, 
Y, Z  Sally Naranche,    
426-1661                              
snaranche@boisestate.edu 

 

Darlene Travis Carol Carroll 
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The Keynoter is published 
four times per year  by 
BSUAOP. It is delivered 
primarily by email and is 
posted on the organization’s 
website at: 
www.boisestate.edu/bsuaop 

 

If you wish to receive a hard 
copy, please contact Coleen 
Dudley, CEOE, Keynoter 
Editor at 426-3383 or 
cdudley@boisestate.edu 

Boise State 
University 

It has been my pleasure to serve our organization as 
Keynoter Editor for the last two years and I would like to 
thank each of you for your ideas, your information and your 
willingness to help me gather information to share.  If you 
would like to learn more about BSUAOP, I encourage each 
of you to share your skills, ideas and talents within our 
organization.   

Coleen Dudley, Editor 

Publication 
information  

Boise State University Association of Office 
Professionals                                                                 
1910 University Drive                                       
Boise, ID 83725 

The purpose of BSUAOP 
is to assist its members in 
reaching a professional 
level of excellence, to 
promote positive attitudes 
and to encourage further  
training in specific fields 
relevant to each member’s 
responsibilities within the 
university.   

Unknown photographer, 
Autumn Leaves 
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